
Come to the Launch of NanoEthicsBank (NEB)
Tuesday, May 1, 2007  
4–5pm in the Kemper Room (2nd Floor), Galvin Library

Reception and Refreshments

The Center for the Study of Ethics in the Professions is pleased to announce  
the launch of NanoEthicsBank, an online resource for researchers, scientists,  
students, and anyone interested in nanotechnology and its implications for society.  
The NEB was produced under a grant from the National Science Foundation.

The presentation will highlight the access to and navigation of the database,  
introduce its contents and respond to questions such as:

  Who defines what is nanotechnology?

  �How can the NanoEthicsBank help me  
with my research or grant proposal?

  �How does the media coverage influence the  
public’s perception of nanotechnology?

  �What are environmental groups saying  
about nanotechnology?

  �Which companies and universities are developing  
best practices for the handling of nanomaterials?
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